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Hello,  

I would like to express my opposition to this measure.  Taken with Representative 

Marsh’s collusion with Pacificorp and PGE and the PUC this is a thinly disguised 

effort to shield utilities from their responsibility to Oregonians that they have harmed.  

I urge you not to let this bill pass. 

Thank you, 

Justina Lynch 


